Dr Tun Aung Update 10/7/16
Tony Fairman sent five emails in the month with good and bad news,  about Dr Tun Aung, torture, the potential for further unrest against MuslimsDoug has edited the main points and three actions here:

Great news! We can confirm that Dr Tun Aung has been granted several reductions to his sentence, and according to the Myanmar National Human Rights Commission (MNHRC) now has one year and one month left to serve in prison.
CALL FOR ACTION!
It is fantastic news that Dr Tun Aung has had several sentence reductions, although we are disappointed to learn that he has recently had an additional six months added to his sentence following an appeal hearing in June. We understand that he is due to be released in 2015, however the precise date remains unknown. The major reductions to his sentence - coupled with his transfer to Insein Prison and his receipt of medical treatment, shows that the campaigning from Amnesty International, and others, has had a positive impact. But we don’t want him to be released next year. We want him released now. We therefore would like another burst of pressure on the authorities to demand that they release him immediately. 

Timing: as much action as possible on or around 15 July. 

 What we would like you to do
You should already have heard from me that Dr Tun Aung's sentence has been reduced as part of an amnesty, so that he should be released sooner rather than later.
In view of that good news, I suggest the following actions
1)  When you write to the usual people in Burma, directly to President Thein Sein , note the reduction and thank them for it. Say you look forward to his release soon and that you will alert our MPs about the reduction in the sentence.  You can send letters by post or use the contact form on his website here.
2)  Write to our MPs and other VIPs, tell them the good news (in case they don't know it already). Ask them to ensure on every occasion they have contact with Burma top ask that the Burmese treat him well in Insein Prison and let them know that we know he is due for release soon.
3)  Send a solidarity message
We are now in close contact with members of Dr Tun Aung’s family, who are happy to receive solidarity messages and cards, via the team at the IS. If you would like to send a message to Dr Tun Aung and his family, please send c/o Laura Haigh, Asia-Pacific Programme, Amnesty International International Secretariat, 1, Easton Street, London, WC1X 0DW, UK, and they’ll pass them on.
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